
	
RTOWA	MUMBAI/CORR/2020/																																																																										Dated	30th	Sep’2020		
	
To	
	
Shri.	P.K.SINHA		
MEMBER	(FINANCE)	
&	CGCA,		DOT.,	Sanchar	Bhavan		
New	Delhi-110001	
	
Respected	Sir,	
	
SUB:-	Request	for	Extension	of	time	limit	to	submit	Life	Certificate		
REF:-		1.	DoT’s	letter	No.47-15/TA-II/CPMS/2018/Part-I/1530-60	dated	
19/05/2020	and	dated	23/07/2020	
											2.	Dept	of	P	and	PW’	letter	dated	11th	Sep’2020															
											3.	This	Association’s	letter	dated	9th	Sep’2020	
																				 	 	 	 	 ———-	
This	 Association	 requested	Member	 (Fin)	 vide	 letter	 dated	 09th	 Sep’2020	 to	
cause	to	extend	the	time	limit	for	submission	of	Life	Certificate	till	the	situation	
becomes	normal	for	senior	citizens	too	move	out.	Subsequently	Department	of	
Pension	and	PW	extended	 the	 time	 limit	upto	 to	31/12/2020	vide	 it’s	 letter	
dated	11th	Sep’2020.	Pensioners	of	MTNL	Mumbai	felt	relieved	presuming	that	
these	orders	of	Department	of	P&PW	are	applicable	to	them	also.		However	to	
their	 utter	 shock	 pension	 for	 Sep’2020	 has	 not	 been	 drawn	 for	 about	 425	
pensioners	on	the	pretext	that	they	had	not	submitted	Life	Certificate.		
	
Sir,	Mumbai	is	one	among	the	worst	affected	Cities	due	to	Covid-19		and	many	
localities	are	still	under	containment.	It	is	the	directives	of	the	Government	that	
senior	citizens	should	not	move	out.	In	this	environment	about		15	thousand	
MTNL	pensioners	at	Mumbai		are	due	to	submit	Life	Certificate	in	the	months	
from	Sep’20	to	Nov’20.	There	are	thousands	of	pensioners	residing	in	suburbs	
who	don’t	have	any	Digital	Life	Certificate	Centre	nearer	to	their	residence.			
	
	
	



	
	
So	it	is	necessary	to	give	extension	up	to	31/12/2020	for	the	pensioners	who	
are	due	to	submit	life	certificates	from	the	months	of	Sep’20	to	Nov’20.	
	
Therefore	it	is	requested	to	direct	CCA	Mumbai	to	draw	pension	for	Sep’2020	
immediately	to	the	425	pensioners	who	could	not	give	life	certificate	and	also	
requested	to	cause	to	extend	the	time	limit	up	to	31/12/2020	for	submission	
of	life	certificate	by	those	pensioners	who	are	due	to	submit	it	from	Sep’20	to	
Nov’20		coinciding	with	the	date	of	extension	as	per	the	DoP&PW’s	orders.		
																														
With	high	regards,	
																																																																																																			Yours	Sincerely,	

																																																																																																	 																											
																																																																										 	 	 (J.S.	YADAV)																																																																						
	 						 	 																																																									Joint	General	Secretary		
Copy	to		

1. Shri.	Dilip	Padhye	Advisor	(Fin)	
2. Shri.	Amitabh	Ranjan	Sinha	DDG	(Fin).		
3. Shri.	Shankara	Nand	Mishra	Dir(DFU),	DOT,	Sanchar	Bhavan	New	Delhi		
4. Shri.V.Sri	Sankar	ED	MTNL	Mumbai.	It	is	requested	to	open	DLC	counters	

atleast	at	one	QCSC	in	every	Area		
5. Smt.	V.G.	Mishra	CCA	Mumbai.	 It	 is	requested	to	take	up	the	issue	for	

extension	of	time	limit.																																																																											
	
	


